
A YEAR OF RESTORATION!
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GREETINGS FROM
BARCELONA!

We have officially entered the year
2025, and we are off to a strong start.
The theme for this year is Restoration,

beginning with the church and
training center situated in the vibrant

and traditional  neighborhood of
Gracia in Barcelona.

Although significant construction has
already taken place, there is still more
work ahead. However, this has not and

will not hinder the church and the
Lord from moving forward. Even in the
midst of the construction, every lesson

and sermon has been taught and
preached with liberty!

During this month, the RKR team has
dedicated time to ready the building for the

incoming AIMer’s and it was truly inspiring to
see how the center came together!

Additionally, the church of LPBCN began the
year with the honorary first-fruits services in
the Gracia location. Despite the unfinished

work and the ongoing renovations, the Lord
moved and the vision the Lord has given to

the leadership was received by the church as
a whole. 

The church is moving forward and we are all
eager to see what the Lord has yet to do!
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PREACHING AND
TEACHING ONE TO

ANOTHER!

Pray for the souls in Gracia that as they see
the church’s project come to completion
that their hearts and minds would be ready
to receive the Gospel of Jesus Christ!

Let us pray for restoration in the works
around the word and in each one of us that
we would be restored in such a way that we
become more like Him and less like us so
that we may be able to serve Him more
effectively.

PRAYER POINTS

IF YOU'RE INTERESTED IN OFFERING YOUR SUPPORT THROUGH
DONATIONS, YOU CAN PARTNER BY MAKING A ONE-TIME CONTRIBUTION

OR SETTING UP A MONTHLY DONATION! 

GM ACCOUNT: 398414 TO AURORA GONZALEZ 
CASHAPP: $AGONZA369 

“TO EVERY NATION, TRIBE,
TONGUE, AND PEOPLE”

I was deeply honored to have the opportunity
to share the Word of the Lord with the LPBCN
church. This particular service held special
significance as it represented the inaugural
family-focused service of the year. It was truly a
humbling experience to be invited to
commence the year in such a meaningful
manner.
Additionally, I was asked to assist in teaching
the discipleship class "Multiplicar," which took
place in the building of Gracia. This month also
provided me with the opportunity to travel to
another country, where I was blessed by the
wonderful team at that location.

RKR Training Center Kitchen


